
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Victorian Ports Corporation (Melbourne) website 
www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

 The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

 Victorian Notice to Mariners 

Melbourne, 11 August 2017 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 211 (T) – 2017 

PORT OF MELBOURNE – SOUTH WHARF 27 

SHIP to SHIP TRANSFER – MV AFRICAN ROBIN WITH MV CSL RELIANCE 

 

Date:                 11 August 2017 

Refers:              N / a 

Details: Mariners are advised that a Ship to Ship transfer of Gypsum will be conducted 

alongside South Wharf 27 from the 0630 Sunday 13 August 2017 until approximately 

1700 Thursday 17 August 2017. The African Robin will raft up outboard of CSL 

Reliance at South Wharf 27.  

The African Robin will extend 24.8 metres beyond the berth pocket into the Appleton 

Swing Basin. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the ship to ship 
transfer.  

                          For more information, contact Melbourne VTS on 9644 9700.   

Charts & 

Publications 

affected: AUS 154 

Further notice: No further notice will be issued 

Andrew Hays        

Deputy Harbour Master 

http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/

